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KINA FACILITY RATE FOR OCTOBER 2020 

 
 

The Bank of Papua New Guinea announces that, consistent with its 

stance in the September 2020 Monetary Policy Statement (MPS), the 

Kina Facility Rate (KFR) for October 2020 is maintained at 3.00 

percent. 

 

 

 

 

 

Loi M. Bakani CMG 

Governor 

 


